The new range was a big hit. No pun intended. Everything worked out better than I expected.

We finally got the buffalo targets out, and targets are more level than before. The range is flatter and wider
with room for more stages to be added.

Jeremiah Johnson must have loved it taking first overall and cowboy with a great time of 228.12. Bulldog came
in second overall and took elder statesman with 232.88. Opossum came in third overall with 252.11. Lone
Rider took fourth overall and Cattle Baron with 261.05. Jessie Belle took fifth and Cowgirl with 278.88. John
Henry Slaughter took sixth and silver senior with 313.83. Boonie Young came in seventh and black powder
with 323.67.

Our next match is September 10th at 10AM. Hope to see you then. Spectators welcome with ear and eye
protection.




